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April 1, 2017
Dear School Administrator:

We are pleased to invite you to the 7th Annual MARE Scholarship Golf Tournament scheduled for Tuesday, August 1, 2017, at the Osage National Golf Course in Lake Ozark, Missouri.  The tournament is open exclusively to MARE friends and associates.  (This includes district board members, administrators, and staff.) The proceeds generated by the players and business sponsorships will go to support the MARE Scholarship Program.

The tournament will be a four-person scramble with a cost of $65 per player including the cart, meal following event, etc. If you do not have three others to play with, just complete the form and we will find you a four-some.  Registration will be available beginning at 11:30 a.m. with a shotgun start of 12:30 p.m.  We expect the course to fill up fast, so early registration is encouraged.  Please complete the attached form and forward to the MARE office by Friday, July 14, 2017.  You may make your check payable to the MARE Scholarship Fund and mail to:

Dr. Ray Patrick

MARE Executive Director

710 North College Street, Suite C
Warrensburg, Missouri  64093

Tournament registration may also be completed on the MARE website.  Anyone interested in using a credit card to register may contact the MARE office for the link to complete the transaction.
We welcome and appreciate your support for this worthy cause and hope that you will be able to join us.

Sincerely,
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Ray V. Patrick, EdD

“Celebrating 30 Years of Promoting Rural Education”
Website: www.moare.com  

[image: image2.png]